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The Board of Education approved the 2024-2025 Budget
Development Process, which will begin in January 2024. The
process will occur over six months and will include development
and approval of the 2024-2025 district budget, as well as the
development and approval of the 2023-2024 amended budget.

Policy 1.120 Superintendent of Schools Roles and
Responsibilities (including Appendix A and B).

BUDGET
DEVELOPMENT

ELECTORAL
BOUNDARIES

The district will be undergoing a public consultation process
regarding the proposed changes to two of the electoral
boundaries in the district. Information regarding the changes will
be available to the public on the district website, through
newspaper ads and flyers. Public feedback is welcome until
November 10, 2023.



We increase student achievement in literacy and

numeracy.

We provide professional learning that supports

the growth of effective pedagogy.

We have learning environments that teaches and

supports social and emotional regulation.

Budget allocation for professional learning in

literacy and numeracy

Budget allocation for online platforms such as

Newsela, Belouga and myBlueprint

School budgets to support learning outdoors and

on the land

Budget allocation for mental health training and

resources

The Board of Education is supporting this goal and

objectives in the 2023-2024 year through the:

In September, the Board of Education receives an

Operational Plan that identifies the actions that will be

taken towards the fulfillment of the goals and

objectives. In January of each year, the board

receives a report that measures the progress towards

achieving the goals and objectives of the strategic

plan.

STRATEGIC GOAL:
STUDENT SUCCESS

We increase the number of students who graduate.

STRATEGIC
OBJECTIVES


